Minutes of the Joint Historic Preservation Commission
Village of Ellenville & Town of Wawarsing
Monday, March 11, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 4:10 P.M. by Chairman, Jeff Slade. All Commissioners
were present.

The Minutes of the February 11, 2019 meeting were approved as circulated.

Under “Old Business”, regarding the Ellenville/lWawarsing Park, Jeff Rubin reported that a
“walking tour” is in the planning stages with Barton and Loguidice. Jeff Slade reported the 2019
T.0O.W. budget ailocation for the JHPC has been deposited, and will provide funding for signage
for additional landmarked sites.

Under “New Business”, Jeff Slade has been reappointed as Chairman of the JHPC,
retroactive to December, 2018.

There were no Commissioner concems, and the next meeting will be held on FRIDAY,
APRIL 5, 2019 at 4 P.M., and today’s meeting was adjourned at 4:25 P.M.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kay Hull, Secretary



